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 Dear Parents,  

Hello everyone, I hope your month of February was as good as ours has been in the classroom. I would like to say 

that during the month of February we have explored a lot of different things with the babies. First, we started working 

with new sensory toys and have them get in touch with these types of things so that it can help their mental development. 

Later in the month we started working on some of the student’s physical development with a pulling motion and working 

on legs muscles with some of them as well. We are so excited to continue these fun activities into the month of March, so 

that the babies physical and mental development can grow every day. 

We have been exploring new textures, colors, and different pictures in the past couple weeks, so we have planned 

several more activities that have to do with new books, music, colors, and different textural objects. This will help with 

the baby’s awareness, mental, emotional, and physical development.  

We would also like to say that during the month of March we have three birthdays coming up. So we want to wish 

a happy 1st birthday to Nyla, Carson, and Casey. Two of our babies will be leaving the classroom and moving up into the 

toddler room, we are happy that they are growing and getting to learn in a new environment, but we will miss them in our 

classroom every day. However, we would also like to add that we will be adding a new friend to the classroom this month, 

and we are so excited.  

We would like to add how thankful we are for the parents of the room being patient with us as the illness is 

continuing to die down in the classroom. If there are any questions or concerns do with the illnesses swirling around or 

what is done to prevent it please feel free to contact Ms. Teresa. We have been working diligently to prevent the spread of 

illness in our classroom, and we greatly appreciate your cooperation in this matter.  

Lastly if there is anything bothering your child lately, feedings, teething issues, sleeping habits, etc. Please let us 

know this will help us be able to care for these issues better and see exactly what type of attention is needed for them. 

Remember to always check your child’s daily gram to see if they are in need of anything. As always if you have any 

questions feel free to message Ms. Jewel or Ms. Teresa. 
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